
Deerfield North to South Stretch Patch Proposal  

DRAFT 

 

 

Patch work is considered “regular street maintenance” and our designated “street 
maintenance” funds can be applied. 

See photo for the DRAFT financial statement as of Jan and confirmed with City Staff on Jun 
20th that there have been no draws on this account.  

 

 

 

A budget amendment may be needed to cover additional costs once a Request for 
Proposal/Bid (RFP) is created and the full scope of work and estimated cost is established.  


